
   

    How South Hill School develops links with 

the wider community to support pupil’s 

personal development 

Year 5 sing has taken place by at St 

Johns church, Boxmoor for Harvest and 

Christmas celebrations 

School choir sang at South Hill Lunch 

Club during Christmas festivities 

Electric Umbrella performed for the 

whole school  

Road safety visit from Hertfordshire 

County Council for Reception and KS1 

pupils 

Author Joshua Siegal to visit school 

South Hill and delivery workshop 

 

Year 5 visit (10 pupils) to visit 10 

Downing Street, London 

Reception pupils make Christmas 

decorations and displays these at St 

John church, Boxmoor 

Mr Masters visits South Hill School and 

delivers some key RE assemblies i.e. 

Christmas, Easter 

 

Some Hemel Hempstead School sixth 

form students volunteer to read with 

pupils at South Hill School 

Year 5 Science workshop for four pupils 

at Abbotts Hill School and Year 6, 

attended a PE/Art activity day here.  

School Council visited Mountbatten 

Lodge, with Art Lead and made 

decorations with the residents. Also, 

our school choir sang to residents 

Lodge  

Year 5 went to Lockers Park School to 

meet an author 

School choir visit to the 02.  

 

Year 5 have visited St Johns church and 

met the vicar 

School choir sang at Mayor’s Charity 

Concert at Lockers Park School 

 

Year 5 visit to Hemel Hempstead library 

 
Year 3 and 5, visit to Camelot Rugby  

club 

South Hill School Netball team played in 

District tournament. Also, local Netball 

club offered 1 free training place for 1 

week 

Dacorum Borough Council delivered a 

recycling assembly to the whole school 

Families and pupils have taken part in 

litter picking parties around the local 

community 

In the summer term South Council to 

visit Mountbatten Lodge again and play 

games with the residents 

Shark Rugby Club teaches Year 1 Tag 

Rugby for whole of Summer 1 term  

Taster visit from Taekwondo club visit 

and Herts Cricket Club (2 day) taster 

day  

Year 6 have attended The Hemel 

Hemsptead School for a basketball 

tournament 

South Hill School to hold a non-uniform 

day and donations of food and drink are 

to go to the DENS 

The school choir has sung to Heath 

Lane Nursery.  Also, pupils from 

Nursery visited South Hill School to 

watch KS1 Christmas performance 


